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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. 0. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

May 28, 1953

Mr. O. A. Larrasolo, Jr.
Petroleum Geologist
254 Korber Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 27th
with reference to an unorthodox location by Avila  Oil Company
to be located 760 feet West of the East Line and 400 feet South
of the North Line of Section 15, Township 15 North, Range 1
West, Sandoval County, New Mexico

Under authority granted to me by Rule 104 of the Com-
mission, this will constitute permission for Avila Oil Company
to drill and produce the unorthodox well as you have set it out
in your letter.

A copy of this letter is being sent to our Astec, New
Mexico office, in whose district the location will be produced.

Very truly youss,

ve
ce: Axtec
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